
                        Dormice Class Weekly Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2 Week 1 
 

Key information 

MATHS WEEK 

Monday PE with COACH JULIE- PE kits please 

Today we will be visiting the library- please return library 

books today so that the children can change them. 

All Little Wandle Books should be returned to school today 

please. 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday Maths House Teams Day – children can wear 

their maths costumes to school for a £1 

donation. 

Friday No PE lesson 

Please wear your PJs and bring a £1 donation for 

Children in Need. 

Little Wandle books will come home today.   

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S LEARNING: 

 Subject Overview 
This week we will- 

Personal, Social and 

Emotional 

Development 

Understanding some different beliefs of others 

Communication and 

Language 

Learning vocabulary associated with both Remembrance and Diwali 

Explaining the meaning of new words 

Poetry Basket 

 

Physical Development Manipulating clay to make diva pots 

Moving to Indian music to create a dance 

PE lesson with Coach Julie 

Literacy Reading texts about Diwali including ‘Rama and Sita’ and ‘The Best Diwali 

Ever’ 

Writing Diwali cards 

Maths Investigating different representations of the numbers 4 and 5 

Subitising amounts up to 4 and 5 

Enjoying Maths house teams’ day! 

Understanding the 

world 

Learning about why we wear poppies on Remembrance Day 

Learning about how Hindus and Sikhs celebrate Diwali 

Exploring shadows by making Diwali shadow puppets 

Expressive Arts and 

Design 

Watercolour poppy painting 

Loose parts poppies 

Clay diva pots 

Making Rangoli patterns 

Decorating paper hands with mendhi patterns 

 

 

Phonics 
We will be learning the new GPCs- v, w, x, y 

We will also be learning the tricky words- and, has, his, her 

 

*Please refer to guidance sheets sent home for more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes 
*PLEASE remember to send your children’s books and reading 

folders back to school on the correct day.  This week, five children 

could not change their library book as they had not brought theirs 

back!! 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards 

Miss Payne and Miss Atkins 

Week 1 Attendance 

We came 1st in the school with 100% OUTSTANDING! 


